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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT


FOR PUBLIC SCHOOL STUDENTS ACROSS ARKANSAS!!!











Arkansas public school students are encouraged to participate in an on-line chat session with 


Governor Mike Huckabee from 


2 p.m. to 3 p.m. on 


Thursday, April 27, 2000.





This is a GREAT opportunity 


For Arkansas students!





Students simply log on to 


http://www.state.ar.us/governor 


to ask questions or share their views with the Governor.  





Participants will have to register on the GEMS (Governor’s Electronic Message System) Section. 








FOR MORE INFORMATION OR FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT 


THE CHAT SESSION, PLEASE CONTACT: 





Gary Underwood 


Director of Media Operations 


Office of Governor Mike Huckabee 


(501) 682-2345 
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